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Comments: Please do not close the South Fork Road.  The end of the road leads to  the most enjoyable section

of the entire valley in our opinion.  This is one of our favorite places in the world and while we are still able to hike

the mile to the end of the road, the clock is ticking and our ability to reach this special area will soon end.

 

The road has been open, we assume since it was built, except for periodic maintenance work and the ecosystem

seemed to function fine.  We believe this loss of access will diminish many people's ability to enjoy the area and

this significant loss will not be offset by whatever small gains might be achieved by the closure.  Thank you.
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